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December 18, 2020 

 
 
Dear CTECS staff, students and families – 
 

 
Due to staffing levels across the district, all CTECS high school locations, including Bristol TEC, 
will enter phase 3 – distance learning for students – starting next Monday, December 21, until 
January 4, 2021. Unfortunately, it has become too challenging to maintain building operations with 
the number of staff we have out. However, we greatly value the time our students spend in their 
Career and Technical Education classes and we are eager to have them back soon. 
 

 
Even though we are moving to a full-time distance learning model, we will continue to follow the 
bell schedule and attendance will be taken in each class. Students are expected to participate in all 
classes virtually.  
 

 
Students participating in WBL can continue to work with their respective employers, as previously 
scheduled.  
 

 
Please contact your school’s principal with any questions or concerns. 
 

 
Jeff Wihbey, Superintendent of Schools 
 


